
2020 – 2021 
JOHN B. BARRY MEMORIAL AWARD NOMINATION 
(For Auto Technology or Collision Students ONLY) 

The John B. Barry Memorial Award recognizes an outstanding CTE student in the Automotive 
Technology or Automotive Collision Program.  The awarded student should display commitment, 
initiative, responsibility, safety, and competency in their Automotive Program. 

NAME OF NOMINEE: 

CTE COURSE: 

TEACHER: 

HOME SCHOOL: 

Please give rationale as to why this student is being nominated for this award: 

If more space is needed, please attach an additional page. 

Please complete this form electronically or hardcopy; and return to Sandy Ballou by May 3, 2021. 

Teacher’s signature _____________________________________________ 
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